Wai Kiu College Parent-Teacher Association A 1 LG

17 Wai Chi Street Shek Kip Mei Kowloon
Tel : 2777 6289

WX
Ref. No: 21-22 / PTA-03

11t January, 2022

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

Cancellation of Parents’ Talk for Non-Chinese Students

Due to the recent cases of transmission of the 2019 coronavirus Omicron variant strain in Hong Kong, the
government has also tightened epidemic prevention measures. In order to avoid crowd gathering, the parents’
talk " The Education Needs and Assistance for Non-Chinese Students in Hong Kong" that was scheduled to
be held in the evening of coming Tuesday, 18" January 2022 will be cancelled.

In addition, the number of students who have been vaccinated against the coronavirus in our school has
exceeded 70%, meeting the basic requirements of the Education Bureau to resume full-time face-to-face
classes. The school originally arranged for all levels to resume full-time face-to-face classes after the Lunar
New Year holiday. However, in view of the current situation of the epidemic becoming more severe, the school
will take appropriate decisions depending on the latest development of the epidemic.

For any enquiries, please contact Associate Principal Mr. Ho To at 2777 6289.

Yours faithfully,

CHENG Che-yin
Principal
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Ref. No: 21-22 / PTA-03
Dear Principal,

[ am a parent of class () and have been informed about the

cancellation of the parents’ talk held on 18" January 2022.

Name of Parent:

Signature of Parent:

Date:




